
 

   
 

 

Oct. 6, 2015 

 

Rogue Community College to Hold Candlelight Vigil for Umpqua 

Community College 

Other Community Colleges from Around State to Join in 

 

GRANTS PASS/MEDFORD/WHITE CITY, Ore.--Our hearts and thoughts go out to the 

victims, survivors, and everyone affected by the tragedy at Umpqua Community 

College (UCC). In support of UCC,  Rogue Community College (RCC) and the RCC 

Association of Student Government will host a Candlelight Vigil on Wed., Oct. 7 from 

5 to 7 p.m. on all three RCC campuses. Participants are encouraged to wear green. 

 

Joining RCC and holding concurrent vigils will be the following community colleges: 

Clackamas Community College 

Chemeketa Community College 

Columbia Gorge Community College  

Klamath Community College 

Linn Benton Community College 

Mt. Hood Community College 

Portland Community College (all campuses, Cascade, Rock Creek, Sylvania, and 

Southeast) 

Southwestern Oregon Community College 

 

This vigil is open to the entire community. The RCC ASG will provide candles, ribbons, 

and tissues for all who attend. There will be security at all three locations. 

 

Locations: 

Grants Pass Redwood Campus: the Rogue Bowl. 

Medford Riverside Campus: the Plaza outside the bookstore on the corner of 

8th and Bartlett. 

White City Tablerock Campus: east entrance by the bookstore. 

 

 

#IAMUCC 
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